IMPORTANT:  PLEASE READ
Thank you for attending the TASC High School Annual Conference.  Our goal is to motivate, educate, and celebrate at this event which is the largest student leadership conference in the country.
We also want to ensure all attendees are safe.  Therefore, we have a few new security measures.
· Every person in the building must have a printed name badge and a wrist band.
· Therefore, we must have the names of every person attending the conference.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Submit the name of every person you have registered through this link.
· Submit the names of any guests who will be in the Convention Center through this link.  (That includes administrators as well as limited family guests of current student officers and/or schools running for office.)
· If you have a change of attendees after submitting these names, you must have a new name badge printed at the conference.
· Failure to submit names by April 4th will result in a delay during registration while you have name badges printed.
· We must have a way to reach every advisor in case of emergency (weather warning, student injury, etc.).  Therefore, we are asking that you submit your cell number.  We will also ask each advisor to download the TASC mobile app and allow push notifications and register for the Conference Remind. 
· To join Remind now text @d74c7a to the number 81010.  You will receive a welcome text from Remind.  If you have trouble with 81010, try texting @d74c7a to (512) 337-4176. 
·  We will have the mobile app set up the week of the conference.
· Students may not bring in outside bags.  They will be given a clear bag upon registration.
· Advisors may carry regular bags.
· Students are not to be in the halls during sessions (general sessions or breakouts) other than to use the restroom.  We will have monitors in the halls during those times. 
· Buses/vans may not load/unload in the drive.  Please load/unload in the parking lots only.

Thank you for helping ensure a successful and safe conference for all.
